
  

  
  

  

  

  

Disclaimer Agreement  
  

I understand that the services that I receive at Battersea Park Clinic do not 
proclaim to be from a GP or medical clinic, and that nothing shared by the 
staff members should be taken as medical advice.   

  

I also agree that I am the sole responsible party for my own health and I can 
research all the information about the services rendered and decide what is 
best for my personal health objective(s).  
  

Battersea Park Clinic and its staff members act with integrity and abide by the 
principle of “Do No Harm.” I have researched the EE System and have deemed 
it to be safe and desirable to enhance my health at a cellular level and hold no 
harm to Battersea Park Clinic, its staff members, or the EE System itself. No 
claims are made to guarantee any specific healing or cure for a disease.   

  

I also agree that the EE System shall not be touched by clients, pets, or 
children, and any damage that may occur as a result will be charged to myself, 
the client.  

  

By ticking this agreement on the checkout page, I agree that I am solely 
responsible for making the appropriate decisions for my personal health and 
hold Battersea Park Clinic and its staff members harmless for any result(s) 
observed from my visit(s) to the EE Scalar Wave System.  
 
I agree that all services rendered at the clinic are subject to this disclaimer and 
by purchasing your services whether online, by telephone, pay link, invoice, 
quote etc, I agree to the disclaimer. 
 



I agree that I am solely responsible for all the participants that I bring, and 
that, I am responsible for providing my participants with educational material 
about the EE Systems through any means possible.  
 
I also agree that the services/sessions I purchase on behalf of my participants 
from Battersea Park Clinic, mean that I agree to the disclaimer on behalf of all 
of my participants. 
 
By agreeing to this disclaimer on behalf of my participants, I understand that I 
am accountable for my participants and their actions towards Battersea Park 
Clinic, and therefore it is my sole responsibility to present this disclaimer to 
those accompanying me before arriving at the clinic. 
   
 


